Donna G. Logsdon Main Street Director and Certified Local Government Administrator

205 N. Columbia Avenue Campbellsville, KY 42718

donnaglogsdon@gmail.com Phone: 270.465.9636



## **Board of Directors:**

Brooke Cox - President
Doug Tucker - Vice-President
Kathleen Tucker - Secretary
Lore Patterson - Treasurer
Chris Davis
Kristin Davis
Renee Dobson
Lindsey Howard
Marilyn Neumann
Dale Smothers
Mayor Diane Ford-Benningfield
Judge/Executive Barry Smith

Dear Friend of Downtown:

I want to begin by thanking you for everything you already do to make our downtown a great place to work, live, eat and play. Without your effort, Campbellsville Main Street would not be the dynamic and thriving organization that it has become since its inception in 2016.

Using the resources of our parent organizations, the Campbellsville Downtown Business Association and Campbellsville Renaissance, we can now offer more opportunities for the advancement of downtown Campbellsville than ever before through the local, state, and national Main Street Programs. We have so many plans for the future of downtown and are thrilled to see the progress that Campbellsville Main Street can continue to make in our downtown area – but we need your support as a downtown business to truly reach our potential.

To that end, we invite you to support Campbellsville Main Street as either a member or a corporate sponsor. We have enclosed an application package with this letter for your convenience and review.

Campbellsville Main Street, along with our state and national counterparts, realize that a progressive and vibrant downtown is central to a progressive and vibrant community. So far, the community involvement with our organization has been amazing, with many new volunteers currently serving on our board and various committees.

Campbellsville Main Street, Inc. is now so much more than just Main Street. We have expanded the geographic area to include more downtown businesses. We have also adopted a new graduated dues scale in hopes that more businesses will be able to both participate in and benefit from our organization. This scale is explained in full detail on the attached membership application.

Typically, the Board of Directors meets the first Thursday of each month in the lower level of the Campbellsville Civic Center at noon. We invite you to attend our meetings and participate on our committees for the betterment of Campbellsville's downtown area. Please feel free to contact any of the board members with ideas you may have for improving and promoting our downtown.

I hope you will join us in making 2022 Campbellsville Main Street's best year ever.

Sincerely yours.

Brooke N. Cox

Campbellsville Main Street, Inc.